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We respectfully request the proposed rules requiring telemarketers engaging in interstate calling activity to "update"
their do-not-call registries on a monthly basis not be adopted. The existing rules, which have only been in place for a
short time period, provide sufficient protection to satisfy the intent of the regulation. Requiring individuals to perform
this task every thirty days would be cost prohibitive, and unnecessarily time consuming. Thank you for your thoughtful
consideration of this request on behalf of the 18,000 members of the Washington Association of REALTORS.
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